
 

 

20th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Y4, 
 
 
As part of our exciting new topic, the Romans, we have arranged an interactive 
History Alive workshop to consolidate our learning. We will be meeting two 
important historical figures who are going to transport the children ‘back in time’ 
and take them on an adventure to Pompeii. 
 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £3.20 to cover the cost of this experience, 
which will take place next week on the morning of Thursday 26th September. We 
apologise for the short notice but we have secured this booking last minute! 
  
In order to give permission for your child to take part, please could you make 
your contribution via ParentPay. Thank you. 
 
 
We look forward to our time travelling adventure! 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
The Y4 Team 
 
 
 
 


